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You have asked for our opinions on this subject, 

I don't know the ins and outs of this project but as a lover of Stonehenge i feel i must do
my bit to protect it.
If another road must be built then it needs to be as far away from this site of national
importance as possible. Also the environmental impact needs to be offset by the planting
of trees. 

I'm really not sure about the tunnel idea as its construction could damage the site. Thinking
about the issues that the Channel tunnel has gives some insite to emergency services
situations and things like that should have a huge impact on any decisions.

To conclude, its all about weighting up the needs of the travelling public against the needs
to preserve our heritage and environment for future generations.

I don't envy you this decision as you will never please everyone but i hope that you are
able to make a good decision.

Regards 
Mrs Ruth Hopkins 




